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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
CITY-COUNTY BUILDING
[Type here]


January 10, 2023


Dear President and Members of Council:

[bookmark: _GoBack]This letter is to request approval for the Mayor and the Director of Finance to designate financial institutions to act as depositories for the City of Pittsburgh for the year 2023 as permitted by Chapter 221.09 of the City Code

A. Active Depositories: PNC Bank, First National Bank, Huntington Bank.
B. Inactive Depositories: Citizens Bank National, JPMorgan Chase Bank, Key Bank USA NA, Dollar Bank, Northwest Bank and US Bank.


Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,



Jennifer Gula	
Director of Finance/Treasurer
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